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SECRETARY TILLERSON: Please, take a seat. Well, good afternoon and thank you
for being here. I just have some very brief remarks.

As all of you well know, 1998 terrorists thought they could demoralize and
destroy the Kenyan and American people by attacking the U.S. embassy here in
Nairobi. Of course, they were wrong. Nearly 20 years later, we meet here to
honor those who we lost and those who were injured. Hundreds of lives were
taken and hundreds if not a thousand more were changed forever. Some of our
current embassy colleagues who survived this tragedy, including Ambassador
Godec and his wife Lori and our current locally employed staff at the embassy
that day of the bombing, are with us as well. And it’s an honor to meet all
of you, and I appreciate you being here.

To the survivors present, please know that the American people remember your
service and your sacrifice as well as those who are not with us today and
have been forever lost. Our hearts are with the many who lost family,
friends, and colleagues on that tragic day.

Today we remember them and their bravery, the compassion, and the sacrifice,
as well as many who without hesitation that day and at risk to themselves
rushed into action to save lives and help others. We honor those heroes and
the courage they displayed as well. They are all examples to us.

As our work continues to end terrorism, those who sought to divide us here
have failed. Our commitment to work together as Americans and Kenyans 1is
steadfast, it is enduring, and we will build on the shared values and our
shared future, which remains very strong. We will never forget the names on
this wall. Thank you.
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